
 

CITY OF COSTA MESA 
SUMMARY OF PROPOSED ORDINANCE 

ORDINANCE NO. 15-04 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on May 5, 2015 the City Council Introduced Ordinance 
No. 15-04:  
PROPOSE ORDINANCE RELATING TO APPROVING REZONE R-14-03 TO 
CHANGE THE ZONING DISTRICT FROM AP (ADMINISTRATIVE AND 
PROFESSIONAL DISTRICT) TO MULTIPLE FAMILY RESIDENTIAL-HIGH DENSITY 
(R2-HD) FOR A 2.04-ACRE PROPERTY LOCATED AT 1239 VICTORIA STREET 
The Ordinance approves Rezone R-14-03 for a rezone (or change) of the zoning 
classification of the site from Administrative and Professional (AP) District to Multiple-
Family Residential District, High Density (R2-HD) District (up to 14.5 dwelling units per 
acre at 1239 Victoria Street. 
A certified copy of the full text of Ordinance No. 15-04 is posted and may be read in the 
City Clerk’s Office, 77 Fair Drive, Costa Mesa.  The City Council will consider adoption of 
the proposed ordinance at the regular meeting on June 2, 2015 at 5:45 p.m.   
BRENDA GREEN, 
CITY CLERK 
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